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3.7.2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

Hopefully, you will have seen the information about our Sock Olympics! The children are very excited and are enjoying taking part in school. If you are able to take part at home and can send in your scores and photos we would love to see them.  Please send them to us at pe@stjo.uk.
All of the children have had their first zoom meeting this week. The teachers have loved seeing the children and hearing about what they have been doing at home. 

The plan is for teachers to have another Zoom meeting with their current class and then have a meeting with the class they will be teaching in September. This meeting will be a chance for the children to hear from their teacher which room they’ll be in next year, chat about things they might be learning about and time to ask any questions. We are also going to try and organise it so that children who are already in school can attend this new teacher meeting session so they will receive the same information and have time to ask any questions. With the zoom meetings please ensure your full name or child’s first name is on the screen as we have had a case where it comes up as ‘Dad’s I-pad’ in the waiting room and for safeguarding reasons we can’t admit them as we don’t know who it is. Please can you also ensure it is only your family that are seen on screen with your child. It has been lovely to see some of the new baby brothers and sisters who have been born but please don’t have children from another family able to be viewed on the screen.
In last week’s update I mentioned about the benefit linked Free School Meal vouchers. They are being paid as a £90 lump sum at the end of this term per child to cover meals over the summer holidays. This means if you think you are entitled to these FSM vouchers but have not registered you need to do this by the end of next week. Anyone already receiving vouchers will automatically receive them for the summer.                                                                                 To apply to see if you are eligible you can visit the school website. On the home page, down at the bottom by the calendar there is a link to the Devon Portal. The link is:

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCSCitizenPortal_LIVE/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCCSCitizenPortal_LIVE%2F
Have a good week. 

Thank you for your continued support
Best wishes
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